
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Sam Waldrep' <Waldrep@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 2/7/2013 3:28:37 PM
Subject: RE: LGOoA/GAL Program

Sam

Would you be available to talk about this either Feb 15 or March 1 in the Lt. Governor's Office? We are flexible on 
times.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Sam Waldrep [mailto:Waldrep@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 2:13 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Mavis Riley
Subject: LGOoA/GAL Program

Tony,

I'm sorry I was not able to join the meeting yesterday. Mavis gave me a thorough report about the discussion. After 
you have had time to think about it, please let me know if you have any questions or would like to talk further. Mr. 
Keck did agree to continue funding the pilot through fy13-14 until we can get the bill passed.

Sam
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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